
Planters Bunch Meeting 3/6/2021 
Minutes 
 
Tim Goggans called the meeting to order at 11:05AM.  38 people had signed in and were in attendance. 
 
Marie Robb spoke at length about the hard freeze Texas suffered, and how she felt like the west end 
suffered more due to the presumption that most of these homes are 2nd homes, so Centerpoint just shut off 
power and did not roll it like they did with much of their service area.  Discussed the low water pressure 
issue and how groups of homeowners in the various subdivisions gathered to turn off water to homes with 
busted pipes so as to build pressure in the system. 
 
Marie took questions at the end.  Marie gave us her private cell phone, 409-256-4518 and said feel free to 
share it.  
 
We played two games of standup bingo, and the winners won a crab wall hanging, and a beach towel.. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved without discussion. 
 
Amber Matthews presented the treasurers report and the membership update. 
 
There was no Welcoming Committee or Yard of the Month report.  Julie was just back, and due to the 
freeze there was no yard to judge. 
 
Clarence Peltier presented the planting committee a bid of 3200 to redo the three beds at the Sea Isle 
entrances.  He said the shrubs at the entrances were all frozen.  Penny Johnson made the motion to accept 
the bid, Bob Matthews seconded the bid and it passed without dissent. 
 
Tim went over the list of upcoming events, and invited everyone to game night and the spaghetti dinner 
Bruce Rebmann volunteered to chair the Easter Egg hunt 
 
The Coastal Living tour was discussed.  Penny and Suzette do it, and plan on doing it again.  No date was 
set. 
 
The attendees all stuffed Easter Eggs for the Easter Egg hunt next month. 
 
New business.  Bob Matthews presented drawings to rebuild the fish cleaning table at the boat launch.  He 
has coordinated it with the Sea Isle office and will make a presentation to the SIPOA on the 13th of 
March.  Bob asked for $600 from PB.  Mike O’Reilly made the motion to give Bob $600, Penny Shaw 
Johnson amended it to say “not to exceed $600.”  Bob Matthews seconded the amended motion, and it 
passed without dissent.   
 
Steve Parley said he would donate and install an LED light once the  construction was complete.   
 
Motion to adjourn was made and seconded, and passed without dissent at 12:10PM. 


